
From: Ann de Jonge  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 1:25 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: D01-20009 and D02-20018 

 

 

  Hello,  

 

I have received a Notice of Complete Applications, which appear, at first glance, to be the lands 

on which Hillcrest Mall is located. 

 

I now understand that Hillcrest Mall will not be affected, but that this is planned for the area off 

Yonge Street where Panera Bread is. 

 

Although I don’t have a problem with something to be built on this section, I do have a problem 

with the height of the towers.  26 and 29 storeys are proposed and I object to this.  I don’t want 

Richmond Hill to start looking like downtown Toronto or even North York and I think that the 

towers should be restricted to the 15 storey limit, which has been part of Richmond Hill’s 

restriction for many years. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ann de Jonge  

70 Baif Blvd. Suite 810 

 

 


